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POLICY STATEMENT

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
(Washington Medical Commission)

[Filed December 12, 2021, 5:07 p.m.]

Notice of Interpretive or Policy Statement
This memo serves as notice that the Washington medical commission 

(commission) is rescinding the policy statement for telemedicine, 
which was filed March 16, 2018, and published in WSR 18-07-069.

The commission is rescinding this policy statement because it is 
being replaced by a new policy statement POL2021-02.

Individuals requiring information on this policy should contact 
Michael Farrell, JD, Policy Development Manager for the Washington 
medical commission at 509-329-2186.
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